
                                         

 

 

To the Members of the Planning and Highways Committee 
 

Under current guidelines from government, the Council is not able to hold public meetings in its 
usual manner. As a result and in order to ensure the town continues to be represented with relevant 
planning applications submitted, the members of the Council’s Planning and Highways Committee 
are therefore being asked to consider the following planning applications by email before submitting 
a response to Lewes District Council, as the local planning authority.  

  
To confirm, the next scheduled meeting of the Planning and Highways Committee on Thursday 2nd 
April has been cancelled due to the coronavirus restrictions. If the meeting had gone ahead the 
following applications would have been discussed:- 
 

LW/20/0113 -  98 SUTTON ROAD - Conversion of integral garage to additional 
living accommodation (deferred from 12th March meeting) 
 
LW/20/0174 - 27 ROOKERY WAY - Erection of front PVC u porch with access steps 
 
LW/19/0835 - 58 TUDOR CLOSE - Double storey side extension 
 
LW/20/0136 - 27 DEAL AVENUE - Demolition of existing rear conservatory and 
replacement with a single storey rear extension. Construction of detached garage 
and hardstanding. Internal alterations. 

 

Further details and the plans of all four applications are available on the Lewes District Council 
website on the link below:-  
https://planningpa.lewes.gov.uk/online-applications/ 
 
Anyone who wishes to comment on any of the applications should send them to Lewes District 
Council using the online facility or by e mail to:- 
customerfirst@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk  quoting the application reference 
 
If anyone wishes the Town Council to take account of their comments in its response to the District 
Council they should also copy them to:  planning@seafordtowncouncil.gov.uk  
 
Members of the Planning and Highways Committee will be considering the applications and a 
response will be sent to Lewes District Council on each application by Friday 3rd April. Details of the 
responses will be published on the Town Council's website. 
 
The Council has also been notified of Lewes District Council's decision on the following application:- 
 
LW/19/0740 - 'The Briars' 93 Firle Road - Erection of Chalet Bungalow and Garage in the rear garden 
- Application Refused 
 
 

 
Issued: 26th March 2020, Isabelle Mouland - Assistant Town Clerk 
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